
Visit to the school 

 

The shelter staff, Elena (shelter manager) and Andreas (dog trainer), visited a school with our 

lovely Malou to inform the pupils about animal welfare and the needs of dogs. 

 

Unfortunately, our employees have far too little time for this important task to take on this job 

much more often. 

 

Young people are our future, and we need to build on them so that our animals are better off 

in the future. One of the goals should be to ensure that there are no more stray pets. The two 

also talked about the problem of uncontrolled breeding and drew attention to the castration 

programs. 

 

 

Your Animal Protection team 

 

 

 


